
From: Chambers - Cirkovic C  

Sent: Tuesday, 27 June 2017 10:00 AM 
To: 'Persephone Forster' 

Cc: 'Jessica McDonald'; 'Stephen Bull'; 'Rachel Liebhaber'; 'sina.mostafavi@ablawyers.com.au'; 'Jakov 
Miljak'; 'Emily Slaytor'; Justin Le Blond; 'Jodi Steele'; 'Ron McCallum' 

Subject: RE: AM2014/250 Aboriginal and Community Controlled Health Services Award 2010 [HWLE-

Matter.C088885.313668] 

 
Good morning Ms Forster, 
 
Re: AM2014/250 Aboriginal and Community Controlled Health Services Award 2010 
 
This matter has been listed for report back conference at 2:00pm on Tuesday 4 July 2017. A notice 
of listing to this effect was published on 21 June 2017.   
 
Are you requesting that the listing be vacated? If so, please confirm whether all the parties want 
this?  
 
If that is the case the conference will be vacated. Please note the Commissioner will be unable to 
relist the matter until after she returns from leave on Monday 28 August 2017. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Elizabeth O’Brien 
Associate to Commissioner Cirkovic  
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: 03 8656 4531 
Fax: 03 9655 0401 
chambers.cirkovic.c@fwc.gov.au 
 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
From: Persephone Forster [mailto:pforster@hwle.com.au]  
Sent: Monday, 26 June 2017 4:04 PM 

To: Chambers - Cirkovic C 

Cc: 'Jessica McDonald'; 'Stephen Bull'; 'Rachel Liebhaber'; 'sina.mostafavi@ablawyers.com.au'; 'Jakov 
Miljak'; 'Emily Slaytor'; Justin Le Blond; 'Jodi Steele'; 'Ron McCallum' 

Subject: AM2014/250 Aboriginal and Community Controlled Health Services Award 2010 [HWLE-
Matter.C088885.313668] 

 
Dear Associate  
 
We refer to the interested parties' conference before Commission Cirkovic on 1 June 2017.  
 
As directed on the last occasion, the parties have participated in a further conference on 7 June 2017.  
 

mailto:chambers.cirkovic.c@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:pforster@hwle.com.au


We anticipate that the parties will be in a position to confirm their position in respect of each of the 
substantive issues on or before 7 July 2017.  
 
We respectfully request that the Commission lists the matter for report back/directions after 13 July 
2017 noting that NATSIHWA is unavailable on 19 July 2017.  
 
Sincerely 
 
Persephone Forster 
Associate 

 

Level 14, Australia Square 264-278 George Street | Sydney NSW 2000  
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(International) 
pforster@hwle.com.au | www.hwlebsworth.com.au  
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